
At 353 Brial Road Boorowa, 1pm. Inspections from 10am

ON PROPERTY RAM SALE
Monday 23rd September 2019

Come see us at…
Tara Park will have a display at the SWS Field Day to be 
held at the Harden Showground on Tuesday 3rd September. 
A selection of our sale rams will be on show.

Please note: We will not be selling rams at any other 
venue this year, so don’t miss our Annual Ram Sale on 
Monday 23rd September, selling 100 of our top rams.

For more information contact:

Guy & Anna Evans 02 6385 3615
or 0427 439 102

Adrienne 0428 853 288
Email taraparkstud@bigpond.com 

Website www.tarapark.com.au

The Evans Family are holding their 31st Annual

M E R I N O  S T U D

On offer will be

100 OF OUR TOP RAMS

Auction Rams can be previewed prior to the sale 
by appointment. Please contact Guy.

Details of our On Property Sale Rams will be on our 
website: www.tarapark.com.au

Semen is available on request from our top sires, contact Guy for details.



Undoubtedly the highlight of the year was the achievements 
of Tara Park blood flocks in local ewe competitions. The 
Boorowa flock ewe competition attracted an impressive 
eleven teams. 

Placegetters were announced at the Boorowa Show with Tara 
Park teams coming in 1st, 2nd & 5th.

Congratulations to the winners Bruce & Narelle Nixon on 
their well presented team, 2nd place went to Danny & Matt 
McGrath and 5th to Dermot & Teena McGrath. It has been another jam packed year so far at Tara Park. We 

were thrilled with last years ram sales and looking forward to 
the upcoming sale with the young rams coming along nicely 
despite another very tough season. 

Last September we joined forces with two prominent studs to 
privately purchase a share in an outstanding Yarrawonga 
ram, he is well balanced has exceptional growth rate with 
a beautiful free growing wool. The $60,000 price tag was 
believed to be the highest price paid for a private purchase 
last year; he will compliment the breeding programme at 
Tara Park adding another dimension. We A.I.d some of our 
top ewes to the sire with the first drop of lambs already on 
the ground, although early days we are excited about the 
prospects for this sire, the progeny will be available next year.

“making a difference
 where it counts”
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The Tara Park crew had a great day out at the 72nd Great 
Southern Supreme Merino show & Sale in Canberra, 
displaying the Supreme Exhibit, the Junior Campion Ewe 
and Grand Champion Ewe of show; collecting a total of 9 
broad ribbons in all. Photo GSSM Supreme Exhibit 2019.

The top two teams went on to represent Boorowa in the 
ANZ and NSW SMBA Southern Tablelands regional 
competition. It was a fantastic result for the top two 
Tara Park flocks with Bruce & Narelle Nixon, “Clovelly” 
Boorowa taking out the championship title. Bruce said 
simplicity was the aim for breeding sheep. “We want 
something that is easy, free growing and cutting a 
good soft stylish fleece averaging 19 micron.”

Coming second in the regional competition were Danny & 
Matt McGrath “Clearview South” Boorowa; this has given 
Matt great confidence in the direction he is taking with his 
Tara Park blood flock.


